
Kennel Club of Jersey Committee Meeting 17/01/2024 
 
 

• Heartfelt sympathies go to Mark Cocozza’s family and friends at his very sad passing. 
The Committee is very grateful to Jeff Luscott who agreed to judge at such short 
notice.  

• Please ensure that you clear up your area after each show – a rubber brush is 
available if needed but if you could put down a floor covering that would be very 
helpful – thank you  

• No New Members this month but lovely to see so many renewals coming through  

• After show dinner is at the Amabassadeur Hotel for the Winter Championship Show 

• Darren Clarke is now not available for our May Open Show – the Show will be judged 
by Liz Millward  

• Just a reminder – our Crufts qualifiers from The Kennel Club of Jersey for this year are 
All Group 1 winners, Puppy Group 1 winners and Best Junior in group winners from 
our three Championship Shows  

• A change at the next shows we are going to try is to hand out at the show in the ring, 
a more generic certificate for the 3rd 4th 5th 6th 7th Best in Show / Best Puppies as well 
as for Best Junior, Novice, etc. Certificates will be written with the winning dog’s 
names for Best in Show, Reserve Best in Show, Best & Reserve Best Puppy, Best & 
Reserve Veteran and Best & Reserve Brace in Show and handed out as soon as 
possible after the show. 

 
 
 
Kennel Club of Jersey Committee Meeting 07/02/2024 

 

• Natasha Ward has for personal reasons stepped down from committee and 
Membership will now be covered by Samantha Le Couilliard  

• March Championship Show on Saturday 23rd March 2024 has now gone live on 
Higham Press – closing date for postal entries is Saturday 2nd March and online is 12 
noon on Saturday 9th March – (Crufts weekend so don’t miss it) 

• March Championship Show Trophies can be returned on 2nd March 10.30-12.30 at 
the KCJ Lock up at the RJAHS – for any Guernsey members that are holding trophies 
Ro Cox /Christine Marett are happy to collect at the GKC February Show if that helps 

• The March KCJ Match will be held on 17th March at the RJAHS and will be judged by 
Agata Kucza. The Match will be followed by a “Have a go Class” as part of RJAHS 
Show. The “Have a go Class” will be aimed at the general public who will be invited to 
bring their pedigree dogs along and be buddied up with our KCJ members to help 
and advise them the best way to show their dogs  

 

• NOTE: The members are reminded to contact the Committee via KCJ emails only. 
Email addresses can be found on the website.  

 
 


